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Subject: January 2017 Parish Council Meeting

From:

To:

Date: Friday, 6 January 2017, 11:51

Dear All

Over Christmas/New Year the PC has not received any urgent business. Neville has
confirmed that a January meeting is not necessary.

We have received to date one planning application (details below) which has a PC
observation date of 18th January 2017. Its the usual Viewpoint Mews listed building
consent for replacement windows application. If you have any objections to this please let
me know before the 18th, otherwise | will return with your recommendation of "No
Objections”.

DC/16/5110/LBC Replace 3 first floor rear windows. Splice repair to right hand ground
floor rear window. Replace 1 rotten sash front right hand first floor window and replace 1
rotten black up and over garage door.

18 Viewpoint Mews, Shipmeadow.

The next PC meeting will be held on Wednesday February 8th at 7.30pm.

Wishing you all a Happy Healthy New Year.

Pat
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